
  
 
 
 
 

WANTED 2.4mRs 

We in Western Australia are introducing International 

2.4mR Class yachts to our yacht club. We are keen to 

find suitable used boats to form the initial source of 

yachts for our new Fleet. If you are planning to change 

your boat for a new one with eyes firmly fixed on the 

World Championships in February 2024, or for any 

other reason, we would like to hear from you. If your 

boat is in reasonable sailing condition and you are 

ready to let it go, please contact us. Call John on 

0412326272. 

 


